
 
 
 

Hello Parents and Carers! 

We have had a busy and exciting week.  The 
Year Two – Year Six trip to the Birmingham 
Repertory Theatre was a huge success. We 
are very proud of all of the students who 
attended.  

A huge thank you to the parents who 
attended the EYFS, Read Write Inc. 
workshop on Thursday. The workshop was 
well attended and we look forward to 
inviting you to the Key Stage one and two 
reading workshops in the New Year. 

Yours sincerely,  
Mrs Francis 

Diary Dates 
Thursday 13th December 
Yrs 1 & 2 – Christmas Nativity 
Friday 14th December 
Christmas Jumper Day 
Monday 17th December 
Yr 6 – Hamlet Performance  
Tuesday 18th December 
Reception’s Christmas Nativity 
KS2 Christmas Carol Concert – parents invited  
Wednesday 19th December 
Reception and Yr 1 – Aladdin Panto 
Friday 21st December 
School breaks up for Christmas 
Wednesday 9th January 
Children back to school 
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COLMERS FARM PRIMARY 
SCHOOL 

Friday 7th December, 2018 

CELEBRATION ASSEMBLY
Harley, Chase, Elizabeth and Ellie-Mae in Year 1 
Laker, Paige, Sophie and Maddie-Leigh in Year 2 

Well Done 
for receiving Certificates in assembly today. 

  ATTENDANCE WHOLE SCHOOL 

THIS WEEK 92.3% 
    BEST CLASS ATTENDANCE 

Larch (KS2): 97 .4% & Oak (KS1): 93.4% 
Well done to Larch & Oak class! 

WELL DONE  
Who won the 100% raffle ticket? 

This week’s KS1 Assembly,  Elizabeth was the lucky girl to win the 
prize, and Violet in KS2 was also this week’s lucky winner. 

 
BREAKFAST CLUB – 7.35am  

50p PER CHILD, PER DAY 
There are still spaces available in breakfast 
club, please contact the school office if you   

are interested 
 

HOT CHOCOLATE FRIDAY 

Destiny and Lilli in Cedar,  
Grace and Yassin in Oak,  
Alyssa in Maple, Reilly in Hawthorn,  
Gabrielle in Elm and Ethan in Hazel 
 
Mrs Francis invited Nasir to join the Hot Chocolate 
Friday for being a Reading Champion 

CHRISTMAS HAMPER 
DONATED BY 
MORRISONS 

£1 PER TICKET  

(CAN BE PURCHASED 
FROM SCHOOL OFFICE) 

RAFFLE WILL DRAWN 
ON THURSDAY 20TH   

READING RANGERS 

We will be starting the Reading Rangers  
Workshop again in January, if you have 
spare time and would like to volunteer to be 
a Reading Ranger, look out for the flyer in 
the New Year. 




